CITY OF NAPOLEON, OHIO

LAW DEPARTMENT
255 W. RIVERVIEW AVENUE, PO BOx 151
NAPOLEON, OH 43545
PHONE: 419.592.3503 - FAX: 419.592.4723

Tuesday, December 23, 2014

Mr. and Mrs. Scott Long
402 W. Maumee Ave.
Napoleon, OH 43545

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Long:

Attached find an original Temporary Sewer Easement and/or Perpetual Easement that needs to
be signed for your property once again. The reason these need to be re-signed are due to the fact

they were not notarized.
Please sign them in front of a Notary and return the executed document to the City Law
Director’s office as soon as possible. If you do not know a Notary, and would like my Executive

Assistant, Sheryl Rathge, to provide this service to you, she can be contacted at 419.592.3503 to
set up a time to meet with you.

Sorry for the inconvenience, and thank you for your prompt attention to this matter.
Should you have any questions or comments, please do not hesitate to contact my office at the

number listed above,

Sincerely,

Trevor M. Hayberger

City Law Director
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City Law Director Executive Assistant
Trevor M. Hayberger Sheryl K. Rathge
thayberger@napoleonohio.com srathge@napoleonohio.com
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Investigation of Illegal sewer connections
revealed one (1) illegal connection. All

downspouts have been corrected and are
in complionce ot this time.
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